

11 January 2022

Dear Parents/Guardian

## Release of GCE O Level Results

The GCE O-Level results will be released on Wednesday, 12 January 2022.

To safeguard the well-being of students and staff, only students will be allowed to enter the school to collect their results and all students must comply with Safe Management Measures.

- Entry to the school commences at 1:00 pm and students are expected to be in the classrooms by 2:00 pm
- Sign in via SafeEntry using Trace Together Token or App
- Proceed straight to the respective classrooms for briefing and release of results

4E1 : E2-04 4E2 : E2-03 4E3 : E2-02 4E4 : E1-02 4E5 : E1-03 5N1 : E1-04 4N1 : E2-01

4N2 & 4N3 : LT@3

Leave the school immediately after collection of results.

Students who are unwell or issued Stay-Home Notice on the results release day should not return to school to collect their results and should view their results online instead. In this case, students who are unable to collect their results in school may appoint someone to collect the physical copy of the results, and the Joint Admissions Exercise Form, Polytechnic Foundation Programme form or Joint Intake Exercise form on their behalf within 3 working days (inclusive of the day of results release). If they are unable to do so, they can contact the school for assistance.

In addition, all students will be able to view their results for the 2021 national examinations online, via SEAB's results release system on the day of the respective national examination's results release. Students who are eligible for SingPass should login to the results release system via their SingPass. Students not eligible for SingPass will receive a system-generated password from SEAB closer to the results release day.

Details of all administrative instructions on GCE-O results release will be available at the school website from Wednesday 12 January 2022.

Keep well and stay safe.

Mrs Regina Lee

Principal